
 

 

 
 

 
August 29 2021 

Dear parents, 
 
I am writing to inform our DBS Wakra parents that as of tomorrow (Monday August 30) we will also 
be accommodating students and teachers from DBS Rawdat Al Hamama on our school campus. 
Although this decision, which was made at ministerial level late last week, was unexpected, we 
have sufficient space on our site to do this without in any way impacting the high quality 
educational provision that our DBS Wakra students are in receipt of. Indeed, we welcome warmly 
all members of our wider DBS team into our school and I am certain that they will enjoy their time 
at our school as much as those who are already with us. This arrangement will undoubtedly further 
strengthen collegiality and partnership between all members of the Doha British School family. 
 
In terms of routines, schedules and daily experiences for DBS Wakra students, nothing changes. Our 
DBS Wakra students will still arrive and leave each day at the same time and will follow the weekly 
blended learning rotas which have already been published to our community. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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